
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE  CONTACT: Public Works 
August 9, 2023                     (941) 575-5050 
 
 

MEDIA ADVISORY 
 

 
Beginning August 16 (weather permitting), the Public Works Right of Way Crew will be replacing 
the bridge railing at Richard L. Beecher Memorial Bridge on Marion Ave, between Park Beach 
Circle and Breakers Court.  Work will begin at 8 a.m. on Wednesday, August 16. There will be a 
partial road closure in the right lane of Marion Ave. Crews will install temporary traffic control 
signs to help citizens navigate the construction area. The project is estimated to take eight hours to 
complete. The roadway will be re-opened once work is completed.  
 
Travelers are requested to use extreme caution while workers are present. Allow additional time 
for travel due to detours while work is performed.  Temporary delays are to be anticipated. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at (941) 575-5050 during 
the hours of 8 a.m. – 4:30 p.m., Mon. through Fri. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
RUN DATE: August 9, 2023 
 
E-mail:  City Council 


